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13th October 2023 

 
Y6 Leavers’ Hoodies 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have had several requests for some additional leavers hoodies and we are therefore pleased to be able 
to process a second payable order for you.  As a reminder, the hoodie sizes and costs are listed below:- 
 
Child 9-10   £20.25 
Child 11-12   £20.25 
Child 13   £20.25 
Adult S    £24.30 
Adult M   £24.30 
Adult L    £24.30 
 
If you do wish to order any additional hoodies, please log into your School Gateway account and select the 
child the order is for. Continue to the Payments section and select the size of hoodie you require, as per 
the above list. Add your selection to the basket and proceed to the checkout to make your payment. 
 
We will be closing the orders on Tuesday 24th October 2023 to enable the order to be processed by the 
supplier during the half term period. Please make sure that you request the correct size as none of the 
items can be returned. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the ordering process or payment, please contact the school office. 
 
Thank you 
 
H Shepherdson 
Headteacher 
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